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Article in ”dagbladet Børsen” 
 
In an article in “dagbladet Børsen” today (2 July), D/S NORDEN was cited for a claim that the 
freight rates within dry cargo are expected to drop by 30-40% in the coming months. In this 
connection D/S NORDEN announces that firstly the Company has not spoken with the journalist 
and secondly does not share this assessment. 
 
 

Kind regards, 
Dampskibsselskabet ”NORDEN” A/S 

 
 

Carsten Mortensen 
President & CEO 

 
 
 
Contact at tel. +45 3315 0451: President & CEO Carsten Mortensen. 

 


